
 STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 8, 2022 
  8:30 Worship Attendance = 106      9:30 Sunday School Attendance = 80 
10:30 Worship Attendance = 124              Wednesday Connection Groups = 87 
Total Worship Attendance = 230      
 
Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   

Sunday School $95.00 
Initial Offering $20.00 
Loose $1,845.00 
Envelopes $2,809.00 
Total General Fund  $4,769.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 
CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 

CCDR $170.00 
Total CCDR $170.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,088.15 
NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $618,383.73 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,715.28 
Other Designated Giving 

Missions $50.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $50.00 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$4,769.00 + $170.00 + $50.00 = $4,989.00 

NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
    (2) Online Giving for April was:  
GF - $4,372.00 + CCDR - $235.00 = $4,607.00 
  

Reminders and Upcoming Events:  
5/16: Happy Helpers Meeting at 1:00 
5/16: Missions Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
5/17: Blanket making at 6:30 p.m.   All are invited! 
5/18: GIGGLES Ladies Craft Making at 1:00 p.m. in the APB 
5/18: Wednesday Night Connection Groups at 7:00 p.m. 
5/18: Youth Campfire at 7:00 p.m. 
5/21: Armed Forces Day 
5/21: Men’s Prayer at 8:00 a.m. 
5/22: PAW PACKS SUNDAY 
5/22: Newsletter deadline for June’s edition 
5/24: GIGGLES Ladies Luncheon at TJ Rockwell, Mechanicsburg 
5/30: Happy Memorial Day! 
 
 

    Karate School meets Monday at 5:30 p.m. & Thursday at 6:00 p.m.  
    Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. 
    Girl Scouts meet every Monday at 5:30 p.m.  
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Pastor Wayne A. Good 

Director of Visitation:  Pastor Dick Reese 
Director of Youth Ministry:  Pastor Shawn Peale 

Director of Children’s Ministry:  Katie Kane 
Women’s Care Ministry:  Pastor Kathryn Griffith 

 
We exist to exalt God by showing his love in the fellowship of believers for the purpose 

of making more and better disciples. 



Newville First Church of God     
Women’s Ministry Thank Offering Service 

 May 15, 2022, 8:30 am & 10:30 am              
 

Musical Prelude                                             Barb Finkenbinder 
Songs of Worship                                 Pastor Shawn & Bethany 

“Forever”     
“Holy (After All)”    

Worship in the Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
“Indescribable”     

Women’s Thank Offering Service                     Mary Beth Miller 
    Thank Offering - “Give Thanks”   
   8:30 – Brandi Lay 
 10:30 – Stephanie Wall 
    Blessing of the Thank Offering 
   8:30 – Jeanne Young 
 10:30 – Angie Anderson 
    Scripture Reading – Habakkuk 3:17-18; Hebrews 12:26-29 
   8:30 – Anna Lehman 
 10:30 – Suzanne Witter 
Hearing from God’s Word 

Series:  A Life of Worship 
Message:  Worship – The Perspective         Katie Kane 

A Prayer of Sending 
   8:30 – Katie Kane 
 10:30 – Pastor Kathryn                                                        
Musical Postlude                                           Barb Finkenbinder 
 
The WM Thank Offering today will go to the Ukraine War Refugee Aid Fund. 
One hundred percent of this fund goes directly to feed those stuck in war 
zones, to evacuate and resettle families fleeing the conflict, and providing 
refuge in Western Ukraine and bordering countries. If you forgot your 
Thank Offering barrel today, you may drop it off in the next week 
or so.  You may also put your offering in the special envelopes that 
are provided.  Checks should be made out to Newville TCP Women's 
Ministry, Memo line: Ukraine. Direct questions to Mary Beth Miller, 
717-440-2111. 

Our sympathy is extended to Amos and Debbie Yohe, as Debbie’s father, 
Ray Mell, passed away this past week.  Please keep the family in your 
prayers during this time of loss of a loved one. 
 
Send a "Thinking of You" greeting card.  A few individuals who could 
use some encouragement this week are:   
 

      Jim Witter  (1000 Northfield Drive, Brookville Healthcare Center,                
  Chambersburg, PA  17201)   
      Chloe Hefflefinger  (129 Fish Hatchery Road, Newville, PA 17241) 
     Evelyn Hockensmith  (56 Carlisle Road, Newville, PA 17241).   
 

Join us on Tuesday, May 17th at 6:30 p.m., as we fellowship and 
make Blankets.  Sign up on the sheets located in the Welcome Center.  
or just come and bring someone along!  Any questions, contact Mary 
Beth Miller at 717-440-2111. 

 
Giggles Ladies are having a craft day on Wednesday, May 18th at 1:00 
p.m. in the APB/Kitchen area.  We will be making patriotic wreaths.  If 
interested, please call Peg Hoover (717)961-9328.  
 
PAW PACKS SUNDAY is May 22nd!  The goal is 500 cans (15 oz) of corn 
to be collected by May 22nd!  A special offering will be received for the PAW 
Packs to use in feeding over 29 families and 80 young children in the local 
area.  Many cans have been donated.  Please bring your cans of corn to 
support our monthly donation of 250 cans of corn as well!  Help us reach 
our goals!!!  Don’t forget your can of corn! 

 
The deadline for the next edition of the Newsletter is May 22, 2022!  

The GIGGLES Ladies’ Lunch Ministry will meet on Tuesday, May 24th 
at 12 Noon at TJ Rockwell’s in Mechanicsburg, located behind Ashcomb’s. 
Sign up in the Welcome Center.  If you wish to carpool or need a ride, please 
be at the church by 11:15 am.  Hope you can attend!  Questions? Call Peg 
at 717-701-8070 (H) or 717-961-9328 (C) or Kim at 717-448-5141. 
 
GRADUATE RECOGNITION – Sunday, June 5th.  If you have a church 
family member who has graduated this past winter or will graduate this 
spring, please send an email to the office (office@tcp.church) or let Pastor 
Wayne know by May 22nd.  Please include their name, name of the school 
and degree if appropriate.   
 
BIG SPRING BACCALAUREATE SERVICE will be held here at 6:00 
p.m. on June 5th. 

mailto:office@tcp.church


VBS Volunteers needed!   "Register now for VBS 
from June 19-23 at 6:30 - 8 pm! It will be a 
MONUMENTAL week learning about the Goodness 
of God for children ages 3 - grade 5. To register, 
use a form available in the lobby or go 

to: https://vbspro.events/p/3fb7e9   We hope to see you there!  Questions 
or to sign up, contact Katie Kane (717-448-9218 or katie@tcp.church).   
 

 

Supplies needed to make the decorations: 
 

12 Wooden/metal paper towel holders (stand upright kind) 
5 Large boxes of brown wooden toothpicks 
25 Metal hangers (like from the dry cleaners) 
Cardboard boxes of any size (brown, not colored) 
Assorted fake summer-like flowers (they will be cut apart) 

 

Items to borrow for display only (kids won't touch them): 
 

Any desert-typical plants (real or fake) in pots to sit around.  (Examples 
include: any type cactus, any type succulent, aloe vera, white lily, 
marigold, purple/yellow aster, jade plant, palm plant/tree, purple lilac 
sage, and red flower bottle brush) 

 
wooden rocking chair 
straw-type rugs/mats (any size) 
wooden baby gate (pressure mounted type) 
wooden saw horse 
“cowboy” rope 
horse saddle/bridal 
cow horns 
burlap feed sacks 
“Indian” blankets/rugs 
small bright colorful quilts 
wooden wagon wheel 
2 straw square bales 
6 nice wooden pallets 

 
Contact Suzanne Witter #717-689-0793 with donations or questions! 
 
Or contact Katie for other ways you can help with VBS! 

Nursery Volunteer Schedule 
 
May 15th:     Kristy Warren; Cathy Johnson               (8:30 service) 
May 15th: :   Kathy Biscuit; Brooke Bobb        (10:30 service) 
 
May 22nd:    Emily Reall; Stephanie McCullough         (8:30 service) 
May 22nd:    Sara Witter; Brent Witter        (10:30 service) 

 

 
Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – May 15th:  

8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Dave & Jo Schoonover 
Junior Church:  Emily Reall & Amanda Webber 
9:30 Sunday School 
Check In:  Jeanne Young 
Teacher:  Angie Anderson 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Will & Janelle Lloyd 
Junior Church:  Stacie Nickel & Sherry Aby 
Elementary:  Daniel & Julianna Bender 

 
Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – May 22nd: 

 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Mark & Sarah Long 
Junior Church:  Katie Kane & Kennedy Sherriff 
9:30 Sunday School 
Check In:  Alan Guyer 
Teacher:  Gina Meals 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Pastors Andrew & Kathryn Griffith 
Junior Church:  Nadia Griffith & Stacie Nickel 
Elementary:  Katie Kane & Barb Hoover 
 
Here’s a way to support the Promise Kids ministry!  Some items needed are: 
  Apple juice (2 quart or 1 gallon)             Water (1 gallon) 
  Individual juice packs                             Snacks: goldfish, crackers, cookies, etc. 
 
PRAYER ROOM.  Sign up outside the prayer room to pray during one of 
the services!  If you have any questions, contact Pastor Wayne or Elaine.   
 
Have fun using the Spring back drop in the Connection Center to take a 
picture with friends or family!  Post it on our Facebook or Instagram page! 
 
2022 Baby Bottle Blast.  Pick up your bottle and fill it with coins, 
paper money or checks (made payable to CAPC).  Then return it by Father’s 
Day, June 19th!   

Additional Teachers and Volunteers are 
needed to teach pre-school and 
elementary age children during all 
services on Sunday mornings.  Lessons 
and materials are provided.  Questions 
or to volunteer – contact Katie Kane.  
Cell 717-448-9218.  We need YOU to 
help teach and lead our young children! 

https://vbspro.events/p/3fb7e9
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The following items are “for sale” for donations of any 
amount (except tables).  The items are located in the All 
Purpose Building. 

 
13 WOODEN folding tables 

               Requesting a minimum donation of $10.00 each 

  

ALL OTHER ITEMS FOR DONATION OF ANY AMOUNT 

Foose Ball game table 

Foose Ball game table 

Futon sofa 

Sofa 

34 banquet style chairs 

(you may take 1 or more, as many as you would like) 

Cassette Tape duplicator 

Heavy duty paper cutter 

Christmas items 

Other odds and ends 

Cassette tape player 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


